Arrangements for bus from Boston will be made if requests warrant. Otherwise, we ask friends
to indicate how many extra seats they can offer for transportation from Providence or Boston to Swansea.

The committee 1n charge of arrangements will be:

WiLL Currier Epbpy, Charrman
James WiLLiaMsoN EpDy
RutH BosworTH EDDY

The chairman would appreciate receiving a card from those who will plan to attend. Send it now, that

we may perfect our plans, or with your membership renewals. The address is: Will Currier Eddy, 48
Woodbine Street, Auburndale, M ass.

3. Have you your copy of “The Eddy Family in America”’? Forty-five copies only are left, out of a
limited edition of 600, and may be ordered at $15 each. Many families will deeply regret not owning
this book. It is unlikely that there will be a new edition for another fifty years, if then. If these books

are now ordered, the entire deficit will be cleared up.

Bound copies of the twenty Bulletins at $5 each are available. This volume, of 450 pages, hand-
somely illustrated, is a permanent record of the remarkable researches carried out by our family in the
past ten years, bound in the same cloth as the Genealogy. The two may well stand together on your shelf.

Complete copies will be impossible for the future, because the supply of certain numbers of the Bulletin
is fast being exhausted and cannot be reprinted. Of course you will immediately reply if you are planning
to order the book, or copies of the bound Bulletins.

4. The next Bulletin appears in April, 1932. After the brilliant quality of Bulletins 19 and 20 by
James Williamson Eddy, the retired Executive Secretary, it 1s impossible to produce another Bulletin
until next April. Those who renew their memberships for 1931-2 will receive this Bulletin without

additional cost. Those desiring to keep their files complete may order the Bulletin at 50¢ each from
Vice-President Will Currier Eddy, of Auburndale.

5. Errata. Ruth Story (Devereux) Eddy, 666 Angell Street, Providence, R. I., Chairman of the
Genealogical Committee and compiler of the Genealogy, expects all friends who discover errors in the

volume to notify her in writing for future publication.

Number | above, is the important point of this letter and requires your answer in loyalty. Address
your check for membership to John Hardenbergh Eddy, Ireasurer, | 7 Pearl Street, Boston, Mass.

Most sincerely yours,

THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE,

Davip BRewer Eppy, D.D.,
President.

REMEMBER SWANSEA, OCTOBER 3, 1931

Note.—To those members who have renewed their memberships for 1931-1932 term,
beginning October 29, 1931, this letter is sent to inform them of our activities.
Please advise usin the event of any change in address; it would assist usgreatly.




